
 

Black & White Day 

 

 
 

 

7th September 

2018 
 

Fundraiser for the Kaurilands 

Chess Team. 

 

Our team is going to Mt 

Maunganui for the New 

Zealand Chess Federation 

Interschool Finals at the end 

of Term 3. 

 
 

 

 

 

The team is also going to the 

Chess Kids Australia 

Interschool Finals, 2 – 4 

December, Mannix College in 

Melbourne. 

 

Individual players will also be 

competing at the Oceania 

Youth Championship in 

January in Auckland. 

 

We are very proud of our Chess 

Team, so to support them 

please: 

 

Come dressed in Black and 

White this Friday 7th 

 



September and bring a 

gold coin donation. 

 

Thank you! 


